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Committee Members Present:  Bruce Hassler, Ken Strupp and Roman Weninger 
 
Other Board Members Present:  Gary Feltz, Joe Havey, Cherie Rhodes, and Jody Strupp 
 
Administrators Present:  Daren Sievers, Jim Curler, and Karen Hug 
 
Other present:  1 guest 
 
Guests Present:  Go Riteway representatives present were:   Bob Zanotti and Dave Pape 
 
Committee Chair, Bruce Hassler, called the meeting to order at 5:30 PM. 

 
The committee reviewed the present year’s performance of Go Riteway 
Transportation Group.  Sievers and school board members expressed concern 
about the driver shortage, route cancellations, and the inconveniences of delayed 
routes.  Riteway leadership discussed the variety of strategies they are using to 
sore up their staff of drivers:  increased wages, increased full time employees 
with benefits, paid training, recruiting via email, Facebook, and job fairs.  They 
are hopeful the cumulative efforts will make for a better year in 2022-2023 
 
 
Hassler adjourned the meeting at 5:55 PM. 
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